
As you prayerfully consider your gift to the Empowered By Christ: Enriching  
Our Future Capital Campaign, we invite you to see how your generosity can 
help expand the ministry of Lutheran High School and strengthen our mission 
to Grow and Serve in Christ. Through your support, you have the opportunity 
to make a lasting impact by investing in spaces that enhance worship, learning, 
and fellowship within our community. Naming opportunities are available for 
many of the projects listed in the back of our campaign case booklet. Whether 
you feel called to support worship and performing arts in our Commons, 
advance academic excellence and student growth through classroom 
enhancements, or strengthen our athletic facilities with new fields and a  
multi-purpose space, your gift will directly bless our students and families. 
Each naming opportunity includes a personalized plaque, allowing you to 
celebrate a legacy of faith and service or honor a loved one. Your support is 
more than just a gift—it is an investment in the lives of our students, equipping 
them to lead and serve Christ.

We welcome two or more members of a family to combine their pledges in 
support of a single naming opportunity. For example, several siblings could 
pool resources to sponsor a Science Lab at $150,000 in honor of their parents.

Currently, fifteen families have selected a naming opportunity to celebrate 
their support for the future of LHS. Opportunities come at a wide variety 
of donations, from $10K to $2.5 million. If you are interested in sponsoring 
a campaign project, please contact Head of School Dr. Doug Kuhlmann at 
dkuhlmann@lhssc.org or (314) 497-3014.
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